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MA+ Architecture Celebrates Principal Architect Gary Armbruster's Prestigious Awards 

OKLAHOMA CITY, OK – MA+ Architecture is proud to announce that Principal Architect Gary 
Armbruster has recently been honored with three prestigious awards recognizing his outstanding 
contributions to the field of architecture and educational planning. Armbruster has been named the 
Association for Learning Environments (A4LE) Southern Region 2025 Planner of the Year, is the 
recipient of the 2025 Oklahoma AIA Lifetime Achievement Award, and was recognized as one of 
the Most Admired CEOs by The Journal Record. 

With a career spanning over three decades, Gary Armbruster has played a transformative role in 
shaping educational environments across Oklahoma and the Southern United States. His 
commitment to designing innovative, student-focused learning 
spaces has earned him the respect and admiration of peers, 
educators, and clients alike. 

The A4LE Southern Region Planner of the Year award celebrates 
Armbruster’s visionary leadership in educational design. The award 
highlights his impactful contributions, dedication to community 
engagement, and professional involvement that fosters student 
success through built environments. This recognition underscores 
his impact on the way learning environments are designed and 
realized across Oklahoma, Texas, Louisiana and Arkansas. 

The Oklahoma AIA Lifetime Achievement Award honors architects 
who have made significant and lasting contributions to the 
profession. Armbruster’s extensive portfolio, mentorship of emerging professionals, and continued 
advocacy for design excellence have made him a pillar of the architectural community in 
Oklahoma and beyond. 

The Journal Record’s Most Admired CEOs award is a testament to Armbruster's leadership not 
only in design but also in guiding a successful, values-driven architectural firm. His vision, 

integrity, and ability to inspire others have been key to the continued 
growth and success of MA+ Architecture. 

"These awards recognize Gary’s numerous contributions to innovative 
educational facility design throughout the state and across the country," 
said Lisa Chronister, Past President of AIA. "I am thrilled that Gary has 
been honored for devoting his significant time and talent to improving 
both the community and the architectural profession." 

MA+ Architecture congratulates Gary Armbruster on these outstanding 
achievements and looks forward to continuing to shape inspiring spaces 
under his guidance. 


